




Our front door is broken, it has been unlocked and propped open since last Friday, June 23rd. 

LITERALLY  propped wide open with a stick underneath it!  

  

Homeless people and drug addicts simply walk into this building when the security personnel 

leave at 1:00 a.m. in the morning. And on the weekend, when the office is closed during the day 

and security is not scheduled to come till later: well, with the door now broken, criminals and 

whoever else wants to enter can simply walk in, at their leisure. 

  

         OMG, THE WEEKEND! 

  

With the 4th of July holiday approaching, many residents are fearful of what might happen with 

very limited security presence, and a home that is completely open to the outside world. 

  

It's untenable; please tell this landlord it is both unfair and unsafe to leave us residents in this 

situation for another weekend, while they remain safe and secure in THEIR private homes! 

  

Please help. My number is   My name is  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 




